
 

 

 

DISTRICT 4 LAA (CANADA) REPORT FOR THE JANUARY 

BOARD MEETING 

 
     Since my last report at the District Conference I have continued to do the monthly 

infomericals.  These are sent to Clubs and some District Board members in the U.S.  

They are also sent to Zonta Clubs across Canada. 

     This past week I was at the Zonta Club of St. Catharines to speak on Legislative 

Awareness and Advocacy.  There were 12 members in attendance and we discussed 

numerous ideas re LAA.  As well, we covered the history of women’s rights in Canada. 

     Earlier this year articles by the Zontians involved with three LAA projects were 

submitted to our International LAA Chair.  Two of these articles have been published in 

the International newsletter and I hope the third one will be published in the next one.  

There is particular interest in LAA projects concerning the environment for the next 

newsletter and this information has been conveyed through an infomercial. 

     I continue to monitor Womanenews for articles of interest as well as other 

publications such as the reports from the Canadian Centre for Policy Alternatives. 

      

 

Connie Deckert 

District 4 LAA Co-Chair (Canada) 

Zonta Club of Kitchener-Waterloo 


